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Main	Modification	MM54	
	
	
In	the	compilation	and	execution	of	the	Main	Modifications	consultation	process	Warwick	
District	Council	inadvertently	misinterpreted	the	Inspector’s	requirements	with	regard	to	
park	and	ride	provision	north	of	Leamington	Spa.		In	doing	so,	the	Council	assumed	that	a	
park	and	ride	area	of	search	should	be	included	in	the	Local	Plan	north	of	Leamington	on	the	
land	previously	to	be	allocated	for	Housing	(H44).	
	
Consequently	the	Council	issued	a	consultation	document	promoting	a	change	in	the	
Proposals	Map	that	incorrectly	incorporated	an	area	of	search	for	a	park	and	ride	facility	at	
this	particular	location.	
	 	
The	Inspector	is	aware	of	this	situation	and	the	Council	has	recently	confirmed	with	him	that	
it	is	now	in	full	agreement	with	his	suggested	modification	that	itemised	two	areas	of	search	
for	park	and	ride	north	of	Leamington	that	are	not	on	the	land	previously	allocated	as	H44.		
	
The	District	Council	is	intending	to	put	a	notice	on	its	website	to	inform	the	public	of	this	
situation	and	will	be	contacting	all	relevant	respondents	to	MM54	to	ensure	that	they	are	
informed	of	this	corrected	Council	position	and	also	to	reassure	them	that	the	Council	did	
not	knowingly	intend	to	promote	a	park	and	ride	at	this	location	contrary	to	the	
recommendations	of	the	Planning	Inspector.	
	
	


